
Product Obsolescence Notification

Issue Date: 20 June 2013

OBS0620134D1
Dear Customer,

Avago Technologies regrets to announce the obsolescence of the following products.

Part Numbers Affected

1. HEDR-55L1-BH07 (Shielded cable version)
2. HEDR-55L1-BY07 (Shielded cable version)
3. HEDR-56L1-BPL9 (Shielded cable version)
4. HEDR-56L1-BY08 (Shielded cable version)
5. HEDR-58L1-B2L7 (Shielded cable version)

The Key Milestones in this obsolescence process are: -

1. Formal customer notification beginning June 20, 2013
2. Final customer order date by July 19, 2013
3. Final ship date to customer by Sept 20, 2013

Reasons for Obsolescence

Only these part numbers are affected by this program as the product has low demand. 

Replacement Part Options 

Alternative Product: There are ribbon cable versions available as replacement. 

1. HEDR-55L2-BH07 (Ribbon cable version)
2. HEDR-55L2-BY07 (Ribbon cable version)
3. HEDR-56L2-BY08 (Ribbon cable version)

Please note  that  Avago Technologies reserves the right  to  limit  lifetime buy quantities  based on 
capacity and material availability. If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please do not 
hesitate to contact your local Avago Technologies sales representative or authorized distributors.    

Motion Control Products Division
Avago Technologies

If you have any queries, please contact: SH Young, email :  swee-hing.young@avagotech.com
______________________________________________________________________________________
Please contact your Avago Technologies field sales engineer or Contact Center 
(http://www.avagotech.com/contact/) for any questions or support requirements.


